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ELEMENTARY REPORT CARDS  

 

   
Extraordinary lives start with a great Catholic education. 

 
February 3, 2022 
 
The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) will be providing students with their Term One report cards 
through their DPCDSB student email accounts from February 10-15, 2022.  
 
These email accounts can be accessed in the student's dashboard by visiting https://students.dpcdsb.org/. 
 
 

 
  
DPCDSB has a password reset tool that is available for students to access to reset an expired password. In order to use this 
tool, students must have registered for the system. If students are registered, please click https://students.dpcdsb.org/ 
and select Password Reset. If students have forgotten their password or have NOT registered for the Password Reset Tool, 
please email your teacher or principal, or call your school and leave a specific voicemail message.  
 
Alternative report cards will be sent with the Provincial Report Card through the DPCDSB student email account as 
attachments. Please be advised that a preview of the Alternative Report Card is not available in students’ myBlueprint 
accounts.  
 
Parent/guardian/teacher conferences will be held on the evening of February 17 and during the day on the February 18 
PA Day.  There will be no school for students on Friday February 18.  All parent/guardian/teacher conferences will be held 
virtually (i.e., by telephone or web conference).  More information regarding scheduling an appointment will be sent to 
you from your child(ren)’s school.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this important message. We continue to pray for the safety and health of your families 
and loved ones. 
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